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As a medical patient and part of this beautiful community, I vehemently oppose the 
proposed regulations calling for increased and excessive testing, needless 
track-and-trace requirements, and unrealistic potency limits across all cannabis 
products.
Changes like those proposed in LD 104 would considerably increase waste, raise 
costs for producers and patients, drastically reduce access, and unfairly put our small 
local producers further at risk. Maine is no stranger to seeing local manufacturing 
leave, and we are all familiar with what comes next: increased prices for lower quality
goods. 
The current system works. It gives patients safe and affordable access to medicine 
cultivated by people they know and trust. From their fiends and neighbors who have 
dedicated their life to leaning how to best cultivate clean medicine. Many in their 
regenerative farms, on land they've grown on for decades +. For this reason, Maine is 
known for having one of the absolute best true medical programs in the entire 
country. Please don't let overregulation destroy something so good. Large 
corporations are the only benefactors of this bill.
Please, support sustainable. community-based cannabis and help us continue to lead 
the country what a small but educated community is capable of.


